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April 24, 2008   

To:  Scarborough Community Council  

From:  Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo  

Subject: Rapid Transit Plans for Scarborough  

Recommendations:  

The Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo:  

1. recommended that the Toronto Transit Commission be formally requested to 
approve a Light Rail Transit stop at the Toronto Zoo; and  

2. authorized Councillor Raymond Cho, Chair of the Board of Management, and the 
Acting Chief Executive Officer to present the Board’s position on transit service to 
the Toronto Zoo to the meeting of Scarborough Community Council to be held on 
May 6, 2008.  

Action taken by the Board:  

The Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo requested the Acting Chief Executive Officer to 
investigate with other GTA transit providers, such as GO Transit, the feasibility of such systems 
providing transit service to the Toronto Zoo.  

Background:  

At the meeting of the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo on April 24, 2008, 
Councillor Mike Del Grande advised that Scarborough Community Council at its meeting to be 
held on May 6, 2008, would be discussing Rapid Transit Plans for Scarborough, as part of the 
TTC’s Transit City Plan; and suggested that the Toronto Zoo’s position with respect to the 
provision of transit service to the Zoo should be presented at the Community Council meeting.    
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Sent to: Toronto Transit Commission   

Scarborough Community Council 
Councillor Raymond Cho, Chair of the Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo   
Acting Chief Executive Officer 


